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The Mission of Daves Avenue Elementary School, as the premier school site of leaders, learners and teachers, 
is to create a community of life-long learners and productive contributors to an ever changing society.
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December
18	 Staff Appreciation Luncheon
18  Last day to donate to Second 
	 Harvest and New Red Shoes on 
	 campus
20-Jan 3rd Winter Break

January
6	 School Resumes!
8
 EVENING H&SC Meeting
 7:00pm, MPR
15
 5th Grade Math Night
 6:30pm - 7:30pm, MPR
17	 Spirit Day: Pajama Day
20	No School - MLK Day
27 
 LGEF Board Meeting
 8:00pm - 9:30pm, District Office
30
 School Site Council Meeting
 3:00pm - 4:00pm, Library

 
	
MPR = Multi-Purpose Room

Important Dates

Pr inc ipa l ’ s  Message

Click here to make your H&SC
One and Done donation!

Click here to access this 
week’s flyers and information 
from our School, District and 

Community partners!

Like us on Facebook!
https://www.facebook.com/
davesaveelementaryschool  

Dear Daves Avenue Families,

The holidays are indeed a time of gratitude.  I am blessed with an incredible family who remind me of the tender 
and sweet nature of life.  I am lucky enough to lead an incredible community of learners.  Working with young 
people on a daily basis has a special way of keeping you grounded.  I try to see life from their perspective.  I 
often kneel down to their level when I talk to them just to get a little closer to the simplicity and awe with which 
they see the world.

I am fortunate to work with a talented staff, supportive and nurturing parents, and students who love to learn.  I 
am excited to rest over the next few weeks, but am already anticipating our return in January.  We have much to 
celebrate in the last year and a half, but we have so much left to accomplish in the new year.  I am excited to 
continue to seek out and develop programs in the areas of curriculum, instruction, technology integration, and 
social/emotional learning so that we may truly make our school great!

Please note your calendar prior to leaving for the break and plan to attend our first ever evening Home and 
School Club.  The board and I wanted to open the meeting to parents that would otherwise not be able to attend 
mornings.  We hope to add another if January's meeting is well attended.  Plan to join us at 7:00pm in the 
MPR on January 8th.  Also note we have partnered with Clubhouse to provide evening 
child care from 6:45 to 8:30pm so you may attend without seeking out a babysitter.

Wishing you the very best this holiday season,

Kit Bragg 
Principal, Daves Avenue Elementary

Amy Says
It’s The Last Day to Check the Lost and Found!

All unclaimed items will be donated tomorrow!

http://www.davesavehsc.org/fundraising-one-and-done.html
http://www.davesavehsc.org/fundraising-one-and-done.html
http://daves.lgusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=223593&type=d
http://daves.lgusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=223593&type=d
https://www.facebook.com/davesaveelementaryschool
https://www.facebook.com/davesaveelementaryschool
https://www.facebook.com/davesaveelementaryschool
https://www.facebook.com/davesaveelementaryschool
mailto:kbragg@lgusd.k12.ca.us?subject=email%20subject
mailto:kbragg@lgusd.k12.ca.us?subject=email%20subject
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 SCHOOL NEWS 

Grade 5 Math Night Celebrates
                    ALGEBRA!

Wednesday, January 15, 2014
6:30-7:30 p.m. 

Fifth Grade families (and siblings), please join us in the Multi-Purpose Room to explore 
patterns and solve problems designed to develop your child’s algebraic reasoning while 
having fun!

5th Grade Students will have the opportunity to make an 
estimate and a winner will be announced!

For further information, contact Jana Morse, Math Specialist

Does Your Student Need a 
Bicycle Helmet?

Safe Routes to School and the Traffic Safe Communities 
Network are offering new bicycle helmets to those students 
who need a helmet and cannot easily get one.  CLICK HERE to 
download the Helmet application form or pick up a copy in the 
school office. 

Please submit your completed application form to the school 
office by January 31st.  Helmets will be distributed in 
February, after a helmet fitting.  

Questions? Contact Donna Leu, SR@S 
Chair

Fundraiser
Benefiting Daves Avenue 

School
What:  Willow Glen Bicycles will donate 10% of proceeds from bikes sold to 
Daves Avenue Friends & Family
How:  At your time of purchase let your Willow Glen Bicycle employee know you 
are part of the Daves Avenue Fundraiser 
When:  October 1 - December 31, 2013
Where: Willow Glen Bicycles, 1016 Lincoln Avenue, San Jose

Girls on the Run 
Registration Now Open!

 Program registration for Daves 
Ave 3rd through 5th grade girls 
opens at 8:00 am on 
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 7, 
2013 and is available online 
only. Space is limited and girls 

will be registered on a first-come, first-served basis. Once a 
program is full, please sign up for the waiting list as spots 
may open. Scholarships are available.

mailto:jmorse@lgusd.k12.ca.us
mailto:jmorse@lgusd.k12.ca.us
http://daves.lgusd.org/ourpages/auto/2013/8/14/55983571/Helmet%20Application%20English%20Spanish.pdf
http://daves.lgusd.org/ourpages/auto/2013/8/14/55983571/Helmet%20Application%20English%20Spanish.pdf
mailto:donna@louieleuarch.com
mailto:donna@louieleuarch.com
http://www.gotrsv.org/
http://www.gotrsv.org/
http://www.gotrsv.org/
http://www.gotrsv.org/
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H & S C        NEWS

FREE ways to shop for the 
holidays and 

support Daves 
Avenue!!

Here’s a great FREE way to shop and earn money for 
Daves at the same time. Simply download eScrip’s 
new browser app, AutoEARN, into your favorite 
browser and the hundreds of merchants that support 
eScrip through the online mall will automatically make a donation to our school. 

You can also shop from Amazon by using the link below for Amazon instead of 
your regular link. Amazon will contribute a portion of your purchase back to 
Daves. Super easy! 

Quick & Easy installation. 

1. Log into www.escrip.com  
2. Click on the “Online Mall” tab 
3. Click on the AutoEARN tab at the 
top of the screen 
4. Download the App 
5. Restart your browser  
6. Don’t forget to register your 
Safeway, credit and debit cards if 
you haven’t already done so!!! 

!

Enter the Amazon Store 
here. 

1. Go to:  
http://www.amazon.com/gp/css/
homepage.html/?
ie=UTF8&camp=213733&creative=3
93193&linkCode=shr&tag=httpdahsc
qlub-20 

2. Amazon will automatically 
contribute to our school. 

Circus Kick-Off Meeting 
Monday, December 16th, 8:30am in Room 4 
All are welcome to help with the 
planning of this year’s Circus! 

This is an adult only dinner and 
auction event, to be held this school 
year on Saturday, March 
29th, 2014. 

This is the Home & School Club’s 2nd 
largest fundraising effort each year and helps to fund the many 
outstanding initiatives at Daves Avenue today and into next school year. 

Questions? Contact Kathy Granger or Kim Simon. 
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 H&SC      NEWS  

Annual Staff Appreciation 
Luncheon 

Your Talents are Needed!
!
Do you have an amazing side dish, dessert, baked specialty or other 
delight that you save for that extra-special occasion?  How about hidden 
floral arrangement talents (or maybe just the inside scoop on a fabulous 

florist)?  Well, what could be more special than 
saying THANK YOU to our amazing Daves Avenue 
Staff!?! !
We are seeking contributions for the Annual Staff 
Holiday Luncheon, to be held here at Daves on 
Wednesday, December 18th.  If you 

are able to help, please reach out to our Hospitality Committee Chairs, 
Meredith Aston, and Anne Cristofano.

Carnival Hot Food 
Committee Chair Needed! !

A volunteer is needed to chair the Hot Food 
Committee for this year's Carnival. The Committee 
is in charge of the Hot Food Booth and purchases 
all supplies, stocks and sets up the booth on 
Carnival day, supervises booth volunteers and 
helps with clean up.  The committee also ensures 
the booth complies with all Health codes.   !
Please contact Lee Ann Wade if you are interested in learning more 
about the position.  

Emergency Kits 
  
In case of an emergency on campus that requires a lockdown or extended stay, 
every student should have an emergency kit.  Your child’s safety and well-being 
are of the utmost importance. 
  
Kits will be purchased for all students and staff and stored onsite.  These kits 
have a shelf life of five years – so you will only be asked to donate once while 
your child is at Daves. 
  
Please donate now!  The H&SC and the school district will supplement 
funding, but will need to rely on donations to purchase the bulk of the kits. 
  
Please click here to donate, or fill out the form in the school office. 
Questions?  Please contact Erica Mittelhauser. 

Want to attend the H&SC 
Meeting but don’t have a sitter?

Why not drop your child/children off at the Daves Avenue Clubhouse? 
We will have lots of fun activities to keep everyone entertained! 

The details are below and CLICK HERE to download a registration form 
which must be returned to the Club House by January 6th.   

Daves Ave Clubhouse H&SC Night
Wednesday, Jan 8th, 2014 

 6:45-8:30 pm
Cost: $10 per child

Deadline to Register: January 6th

We will accept all Daves Ave students and siblings 3 years of age and 
over who are potty trained.

Nasrin Kazemi Daves Ave Clubhouse Director
408-335-2223

REMINDER
Evening H&SC Meeting

 Wednesday, January 8th, 2014
7:00pm - 8:00pm

Multi-Purpose Room
 

http://daves.lgusd.org/ourpages/auto/2013/8/14/55983571/H_SC%20PM%20Mtg%20Childcare%20Form.pdf
http://daves.lgusd.org/ourpages/auto/2013/8/14/55983571/H_SC%20PM%20Mtg%20Childcare%20Form.pdf
mailto:davesch@lgsrecreation.org
mailto:davesch@lgsrecreation.org
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COMMUNITY 

A Holiday Message  

The Board of Directors of the Los Gatos Education 
Foundation would like to thank our donors for your 
generosity, and all parents, teachers, staff, and 
administrators in the district for your time, your efforts 
and your expertise in providing an education for our 
children that goes beyond the basics and educates the 
whole child. 

We wish you all the best for the upcoming holidays and 
a very happy New Year.

The LGEF Board of Directors
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COMMUNITY BOARD 

EXPLORE THE NEW 
ART DOCENT WEBSITE !

It’s that time of year - you’re busy preparing your holiday feast and your children 
suddenly declare they are bored.  The redesigned Art Docent website is here to the 
rescue!  Your children can play an interactive art game and learn about Cézanne in 
the process -- all from our new site!  The Art Exploration & Activities page offers a 
variety of interactive games straight from the world’s finest art museums.   !

Perhaps you wish for an 
inspirational break.  Feast your 
eyes and explore great works of 
art like the Mona Lisa in depth. 
Various interactive museum 
guides are accessible from the 
same Art Exploration & Activities 
page. !
Before you finally take those 
gingerbread men out of the oven, 
discover what your children are 
learning in the Art Docent 

program and drop by our 
Curriculum page.  Sound like a lot of fun?  It is!  Find out how to be part of it all and 
Join Us.   !
We hope you and your family enjoy surfing www.artdocents.com.  

Happy Holidays! 

Give the Gift of 
Education!!!
For the Holidays, please consider giving the 
gif t of education to your children, 

grandchildren, nieces or nephews with a 
donation to Los Gatos Education Foundation (the Foundation).  The 
Foundation works directly with the District to fund grants for our 
elementary and middle schools in music, art, science, counseling 
and technology. This gift directly benefits students in the Los Gatos 
Union School District and lasts all year! 

To send an e-card that designates funds to the Los Gatos Education 
Foundation in honor of your chosen recipient, please go to: 

http://www.charitygiftcertificates.org/Purchase/HonorCards/ 

Design your card and select ‘Los Gatos Education Foundation’ as your 
charity, then follow the instructions to send your card!

Simplicity Parenting Book 
Group !

In these busy times many of our lives are characterized by randomness 
and improvisation such as last minute business trips, irregular bedtimes 
and meals, event hopping, and over scheduled weekends. In our last 
meeting we discussed many simple ways to introduce small bits of rhythm 
that children can count upon, providing regular bass notes in the melody 
of life.  “Rhythm calms and secures children, grounding them in the earth 
of family so they can branch out and grow.”  The author continues, “For 
parents, the advantages of rhythm are equally pronounced. Rhythm carves the necessary channels for 
discipline, making it more intrinsic than imposed. Where well-established rhythms exist, there is much less 
parental verbiage, less effort, and fewer problems around transitions.”  Think about your days and problem 
spots to see what small things you can introduce, be it watering the plants before school, a story before 
bedtime, weekly meals, winter walks, or just flipping through magazines over snack after school.  !
Our next meeting is Tuesday, December 16th @ 1:30pm in Conference Room B. 
For more information contact Daniel Swid.

Daves Avenue Elementary School
17770 Daves Avenue
Monte Sereno, CA 95030
Kit Bragg, Principal
kbragg@lgusd.k12.ca.us 

Phone: 408-335-2200
Fax: 408-395-6314
Attendance Line: 408-335-2245
Website: www.daves.lgusd.k12.ca.us 

Daves Avenue Home & School Club (H&SC)
Jeff Milde, President
president@davesavehsc.org 
Website: www.davesavehsc.org  
	

Questions or concerns?

               
Are you a H&SC Committee Chair, Daves Teacher or Administrator, or Community representative? Do you have something 
you want the Daves community to know about? Submit your item by Friday at noon to the Wednesday Wave 
editors at wednesdaywave@gmail.com.  Items should be in text (email, Word, Pages, etc.) format, not in PDF.

The Wednesday Wave is approved by the H&SC Board and Principal Kit Bragg for posting to the Daves Avenue and H&SC 
web sites on Wednesday, with an email link sent to parents the same day.

If you have a soft copy flyer which contains a form or further information on an event or article that you want included 
on the ‘Wednesday Wave’ web page, email a PDF document to Amy Torres atorres@lgusd.k12.ca.us by Friday at 
noon.  These are reviewed by the district prior to being included on the Wednesday Wave web page.

The Wednesday Wave Newsletter is written exclusively to provide the Daves Avenue community with school information. Articles, 
information, calendars, etc. may not be duplicated or re-printed in any manner without the permission of the Home and School Club or the 
Daves Avenue school administration.

mailto:kbragg@lgusd.k12.ca.us
mailto:kbragg@lgusd.k12.ca.us
http://www.daves.lgusd.k12.ca.us
http://www.daves.lgusd.k12.ca.us
mailto:president@davesavehsc.org
mailto:president@davesavehsc.org
http://www.davesavehsc.org
http://www.davesavehsc.org
mailto:wednesdaywave@gmail.com
mailto:wednesdaywave@gmail.com
mailto:atorres@lgusd.k12.ca.us
mailto:atorres@lgusd.k12.ca.us

